
Education Sub Committee Minutes – March 30 2016 

Attendance: H.Garrett, J.Manness, and K.Gonyou. 

The committee met on March 30th to review and provide comments for the proposed Hunt Mill and 

Richmond Row Interpretive signage.   

We have reviewed the information, found no historical inaccuracies, and support the proposed.  We 

have forwarded our comments to Robin Armistead, Manager of Culture, and to the London Heritage 

Council. 

 

MOTION – The Education Sub Committee recommends LACH support the installation of the Hunt Mill 

and Richmond Row Interpretive signage. 

MOTION – The Education Sub Committee recommends LACH provide $500.00 to each of the signs to 

help with funding. 

 

 


